
To:     NTENT Members
From:  Kathie Norris – Executive Director
CC:   Dwight Lee, MD – Medical Director
John Moore, MD - President
Date: 4/2/2020
Re:     Update regarding your Medical Malpractice Insurance

Important Information for your Medical Malpractice

TMLT is offering an additional discount on top of the discount you receive through NTENT
if your hours have decreased due to the COVID-19 crisis. You can change your rating
classification, but you must activate by calling the number below. 

1.     If your current practice is less than 32 hours per week, they can offer a 25% discount.

In order to activate, please call 800-580-8658.

If there is anything NTENT’s office can do for you, please let us know. If you have any
questions, please call us at 972-599-7865.

972-599-7865
knorris@ntent.org


